Thursday, March 16th

Just a reminder that tomorrow is the deadline for students to register for the LC science
fair. Students entering an individual project can register under the Extra curricular tab
on the Clark website. Students doing a group project need to complete a paper
registration, found in the main office, and return it to your science teacher.

Academic Superbowl! will be meeting Monday at 8 a.m. in room 702.

Any 6th or 7th grader interested in spring football that has not picked up an order form, please stop by & see Mr.Simmons. Order forms need
to be turned in by March 23.

Boys track begins Monday, March 20th. After school, report directly to the boys locker room. Have your rides there to pick you up no later
than 5:30. Turn in your sports physical to Mr. Wartman before the first day.

March Madness begins with the Lake Central Middle School Tennis team on March 21 with an informational meeting and first practice
at 5:15. All weekday practices are from 5:15-6:30 and Saturday practices are from 12:30-2:00. Space is limited to 40 players. Information
sheets are available at the office.

DODGEBALL! Clark's annual Dodgeball Tournament is scheduled for Tuesday, April 11. It's time to get your team together and see
who will win the title of Coyote Dodgeball Champion. Your team MUST include members only from your grade level, and forms
must be completed and returned to the office NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, MARCH 24. Sign up forms are in the office.

And remember, if you can dodge a wrench, you can dodge a ball.

Parents: piease send a note with your student in the morning for early dismissal.
Plush blankets are available in the office for $50.00. Come and check them out!!

Box Tops for Education are back again this year! Turn in your box tops each month for a chance to win a $5 Target giftcard. Place all box
tops in the box in the office. Make sure you fill out the box top slip and put it in with your box tops. There will also be an ice cream reward for
the homerooms that bring in the most box tops. Ice cream will be rewarded at the end of each semester. Last year we earned over $1200.
Let's see if we can make $2000 this year! Check the expiration dates please.

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each. Show your Coyote pride.



